Dear AAIITK Member,

The duly constituted NEC has considered
all the complaints related to the election
schedule and has resolved to cancel the
current process of election. A fresh
notification and schedule for the conduct
of AA Election 2023 will be issued in due
course.

With best regards,

A K Singh
Secretary, Alumni Association
Indian Institute of Technology, Kanpur



